
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of February 21, 2012
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
7. (12-0157) 
Recommendation to 
approve the destruction of 
records for Long Beach 
Police Department as 
shown in Exhibit A; and 
adopt resolution. 

Laurie Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 Since many of the records reshaped our 
corridors and neighborhoods, I would 
suggest that pertinent documents, such as 
those in items 24 through 27, be donated to 
the Historical Society of Long Beach with a 
small donation to cover archival costs.  
These programs have been very important 
to development of the city and should be 
retained for their historical value.  I would 
suggest the city evaluate it's record 
retention and destruction policy relative to 
the historical value of these records.

2/21/2012

8. (12-0158) 
Recommendation to 
approve the destruction of 
records for the Department 
of Development Services, 
Neighborhood Services 
Bureau as shown in Exhibit 
A; and adopt resolution. 

Laurie  Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 As the former President of the North Long 
Beach Community Action Group, which was 
the 1st Long Beach neighborhood awarded 
NUSA Neighborhood of the Year for our 
NLB History Project, I request that all 
documents pertaining to area code 90805 
and 90807 be donated to the Historical 
Society of Long Beach to become a part of 
the NLB Historical Archive.  A nominal 
donation to cover the cost (probably the 
same cost that you would have to have the 
documents destroyed) would be 
appreciated. 

2/21/2012

19. (12-0152) 
Recommendation to 
authorize City Manager to 
execute an agreement with 
RecycleRewards for the 
purpose of implementing a 
recycling incentive 
program, for a term of three 
years with two one-year 
renewal options at the 
discretion of the City 
Manager.  (Citywide) 

Laurie Angel casadcl@charter.net 8th District, Rae 
Gabelich

Long 
Beach

CA 90805 The amount of scavaging for recyclables 
from our trash is significant.  There are 
businesses, and individuals in pick ups, on 
bicycle and walking that methodically go 
through trash every trash day.  For many it 
is a matter of survival I suppose.  You can 
increase the proportion of recyclables to 
trash if you would clearly post the on the 
trash cans (in English, Spanish, etc.) that it 
is a violation of municipal code, noting the 
penalty or fine.  Maybe your vendor will fund
the cost to do this.

2/21/2012
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